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Dear all, 
 
It has been wonderful this week to look back and reminisce with the Yr 6s about their time at St 
Joseph’s and it has been lovely to hear from the teachers yesterday about all the amazing things 
the children have achieved in class.  
 
As we reach the final day of term, may I take this opportunity to thank you as parents for all your 
support and help with your child’s education. Particular thanks to all of you who have helped with 
the many activities that go on throughout the school: sporting events, reading, dressing up days, 
helping in class and on school trips.  
Many thanks also to all the parents from myself and all the staff for the wonderful gifts we have 
received from you; it is very kind of you and all the gifts and cards are very much appreciated. 
 
I am sure you wish to join me in thanking all the staff within the school, whose enthusiasm, skill 
and expertise creates a school where children flourish and enjoy coming to school. We are very 
fortunate to have a team of staff who are all willing to go that extra mile and who dedicate a 
great deal of extra time to the school including: trips, residentials, meetings, pastoral care and 
creating wonderful lessons. Thank you.  
 
Our very best wishes go to all our Year 6 children, they are an amazing group of individuals who 
have brought so much to the school. I hope they enjoy secondary school and keep in touch to let 
us know how they are doing. I am sure they have very bright futures ahead of them. 
Goodbye also to Mr Edmunds, Mrs Mulholland, Mrs Edwards and Miss Fisher. I know I 
mentioned them in a previous newsletter but we really will miss them all and wish them the very 
best. 
 
Science Club 
Just a reminder that Science Club will be moving to a Thursday in September, 3.30 – 4.15pm. 
For more information please email Mrs Williamson – yates.claire@btopenworld.com 
Football Club 
We will no longer be working with Saints Southwest who have been running our Soccer Club on 
a Monday night. We are speaking with other companies so hope to have someone else in place 
who can take over. We will keep you informed. 
 
Upcoming dates: 
Wednesday 4th September – Children return for the Autumn term 
 
I hope you all have a wonderful, relaxing and safe summer holiday. 
Best wishes & many thanks for your continued support 
Mrs Taylor-Bashford     

 

Headteacher’s Awards: Cherry – Niamh, Beech - Laura 

Platinum Award: Cherry – Ellie, Niamh 

Gold Award: FSU – Louie, Lusi, Beech - Felix 
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